

St. Francis College

180 Remsen Street, Brooklyn Heights, New York 11201 (718) 522-2300

June 1986

Dear Graduate:

All at St. Francis join me in extending to you sincere congratulations and best wishes on receiving your baccalaureate degree.

It is our heartfelt prayer that your St. Francis College years have provided you with a significant intellectual and personal development. May success be yours in whatever field of endeavor you pursue.

May you always remember Alma Mater fondly and loyally.

Sincerely,

Donald Sullivan, O.S.F.

President

OFFICE OF THE PRESIDENT



Brother Donald Sullivan, O.S.F. President of the College



Anne Tritini Administrative Assistant to the President



Nancy Busardo Secretary